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BINTULU PORT AUTHORITY 

 

 

 
 
 

 PORT NOTICE 
 
BINTULU PORT NOTICE  
No. 12 of 2015 
Date: 20 April 2015 
 
To: Shipping Community 
 
Applicable to :  This notice is brought to the attention to public, port facility 

and port community 
 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSING OF ROAD ACCESS TO BINTULU PORT VIA/FROM KINDA 
INDUSTRY AREA BINTULU 
 

 
1. TAKE NOTE that BPA will temporary close the road access to Bintulu Port 

via/from KINDA Industry area with immediate effect starting on 
Wednesday, 1st April 2015.  

 
2. The purpose of the closing is due to the complaint raised by the public, 

which was found that the road is unsafe to use (in damage condition). 
 
3.  Due to this, the publics/port user vehicles from KINDA Industry area Bintulu 

are advised to have access to Bintulu Port via the Main Access Road of 
Bintulu Port.  

 
*Please refer the attachment access road plan. 

 
4. BPA apologizes for any inconvenience, which may cause. If you have any 

questions pertaining this matter, please call the BPA office at 086-25388. 
Person in-charge is Mr. Dzulkarnain Abbas Abdullah (Senior Port Security 
Officer). 

 
 
Above notice is enforced with immediate effect until further notice. 
 
MOHAMMAD YOSHIKATRIEZAN ABENG 
Regulatory Unit, Operation Division 
 
For General Manager 
Bintulu Port Authority 


